
Getting things done – Pentland
#dundeewestend

Residents have highlighted to me that the path from Saggar Street running
along Pentland Crescent towards Pentland Avenue has the foliage from a rather
overgrown tree causing an obstruction – see photo above.

I have raised this with our local environment manager asking that the tree is
trimmed back.
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